
“Without knowing the world of others, your own world will never get rich!”  

FETP Thailand and ASEAN+3 FETN Coordinating Office have received a great opportunity to 
welcome the Ethiopian Public Health Institute at the Ministry of Public Health Thailand. 

On 8 February 2023, the Ethiopian Public Health Institute comprising of Dr Mesay Hailu, 
Director General, Mr Aschalew Abaneh, Deputy Director General, and Dr Abraham Alano, 
senior health officer visited MOPH to learn how Thailand implemented the “all-of-society 
engagement and continuing capacity development in health leadership” especially during 
COVID-19 and discuss good practices and challenges for Public Health Emergency Management 
Leadership Capacity Development. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


